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Pilgrim Celebration  

honoring Tony Allbaugh 

 
Saturday, November 15, 2014 

Cocktails 4pm to 5pm 

Special Enrollment Ceremony 5pm to 6pm 

Dinner to follow 

Dinner will be Stuffed Pork 

Chops 

 

Cost of dinner $10 

 

RSVP to Administrator Richard 

Williamson by Monday, 

November 10! 



 

  
 

 
  

  

  

NOTICE 
 

LOOM MEMBERS 
  

 

Due to the General Election being on the first Tuesday, 

November 4th, and our Bingo Hall being used as an Elections 

Polling Site, the Business Meeting normally scheduled for the 1st 

Tuesday of the Month has been moved to the 2nd Tuesday, 

November 11th.  Our 2nd Business Meeting of the Month will 

remain as scheduled on the 3rd Tuesday, November 18th. 

Tallahassee Moose Lodge #1075 Donates to Big Bend Hospice 

 

 At the Pat Ramsey Big Bend Hospice Benefit, YOUR 

Lodge donated $3000 to Big Bend Hospice.  $2500 was from the 

Lodge, and $500 was from the Moose Riders #1075.  

Congratulations!!! 



Greetings from your Governor 
     The holidays are steadily approaching and I’m sure you all have enjoyed 

the cooler weather in the last few weeks! Overall, the past month has been 

great! Last month we had a great time in Panama City at the Moose Legion 

Celebration! 

  

This month we have a few events that I would like to make you aware 

of: 

• First, there is a District meeting at the Fort Walton Lodge on Sunday, 

November 2nd at 11:00 AM Central Time.  I hope to see you all there!  

  

• Second, there is a Moose Legion Meeting on Monday, November 3rd 

at 6:00 PM.  This meeting will provide members a chance to learn what 

the Moose Legion is all about first hand. Additionally, it would be nice to 

see a higher level of participation at this meeting and there will be food at 

this event (covered dishes). However if you aren’t able to join us for this 

meeting, all Moose Legion meetings are held on the First Monday of 

every month at 6:00 PM.  

  

• Third, we are working on planning more fun activities for this month as 

well as the rest of the year so please keep a look out for more upcoming 

events! 

 

     On a separate note, it would be nice to see more voluntary participation 

within our lodge. There are always things to do around here, and it would be 

refreshing to see some new faces helping out. Anyone who is able and 

willing to help just ask! 

 

     To close, I would like to graciously thank all of you that have stepped up 

and donated your time whether it be in the kitchen, the social quarters, or in 

the bingo hall. None of this would be possible without you!  

  
 
Fraternally, 
Larry Durrance 
Governor 



From the desk of the Senior Regent 

  

 

 

We are back and more than half our year is now behind us.      

  

All of our Chairs have now been filled.  Our latest Chairman is Marlene Phinney and she is the Assistant 

Guide.  Congratulations to her for stepping up, we welcome her with open arms and eagerly wait to assist 

her.    Filling this one is important to me because we are now well on our way to getting our Award of 

Achievement this year.  Yeah !!!!  Be sure to welcome Marlene when you see or meet her.      

  

The Academy of Friendship Committee had their Arts & Crafts /Garage Sale and did very well.  Member 

Retention Committee had a Chicken Dinner July 18th and was a success.   Many thanks to Alma, Ann, 

Vergie, Linda and others who I have forgotten that gave up their Saturday to help out; this is what 

teamwork is all about.   Well done ladies !!!!!!!!   

  

The Mooseheart/Moosehaven Committee had their “Christmas in October –Snowflake Masquerade Ball” 

for  Mooseheart on October 24th and was a big success.  Great time was had by all and the ladies got to 

dress up.   Excellent meal, door prizes, great music, beautiful décor, and raffle for a 3 night stay in 

Sapphire Valley North, Carolina.  Congratulations to all the winners.  The children at Moosesheart will have 

a great Christmas.     Special thanks to the Civil Air Patrol for doing the serving and many thanks to those 

who helped set up and cook.    

  

Due to the holidays, our Thanksgiving Business meeting will be changed to November 24th  and our 

December  Business meeting will be on December 22nd.   Both meetings will be at 7:00pm.  New member 

orientation will be at 6:30 and we invite any new members to join us after for the Business Meeting.   

  

The College of Regents Committee is planning a Bake Auction  on November 14th but has not been 

confirmed yet.  

   

The Publicity Committee is having a Boot Scootin  Boogie Bash on November 21st.  Dinner will be Pulled 

Pork, Tator salad, Baked Beans, Garlic Bread, Dessert and Beverage.  Plan to be there for dinner and a 

chance to win a FSU Football Basket.       

  

Chairmen, please get your proposal in for your projects so that the Board can approve, submit to the 

LOOM and get it on the Calendar, as soon as possible.  If you need help, get with one of the Board 

members and they will be happy to help you.   Committee members should be contacted so that they can 

attend the Committee Meetings.   These meetings are important and your ideas are very much wanted and 

needed.  This will make your project shine and be a success.   A lot of mail is coming back due to incorrect 

e-mail and regular mail addresses.  Please update new addresses as this causes a huge additional 

expense on the Committee Chairmen. 

  

If you know of any co-worker that is ill, in the hospital or passed on, please let Vernell Strumski  know so 

we can make contact with them or their family. 

  

Lastly, co-workers, if you sponsored someone and they have not renewed their membership, it is your 

responsibility to find out why.  We need the support of everyone to keep our lodge alive and growing.  We 

need to know if it is something someone has said, done or of we have ignored them in some way.  I know 

that several of the younger people have said that we don’t have enough for them, i.e.: music, events and 

the big thing is that they do not feel welcome.  What is this all about???    Let’s try to see how and what we 

can do to get these members back and involved. 

  

That’s all folks, Whew  See you at the Lodge !!!!!!!!! 

 

Sue Zuniga 



SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT
1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

11:00 CST District 6:00 Moose Legion Election Day 6:30 Wings & Things 6:30 Hamburger Steak   FSU vs. Virginia

  Meeting at Fort      Covered Dish   Includes FF & Veggies    Dinner

  Walton Lodge      and Meeting Chef Mens Pool Team 1

Chef Donna and Friends Music by Third Time

7:30 Karaoke    Around

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

6:30 LOOM House 6:30  Chicken and 6:30 Fried Shrimp Pilgrim Celebration for

    Comm. Meeting   Dumplins Dinner 7:00 WOTM College of    Dinner Tony Allbaugh

7:00 LOOM Business Chef Donna and Friends   Regents Committee Chef WOTM 4:00 Cocktails

    Meeting 7:30 WOTM Practice>>>   Night Chapter Meeting Music by Free Wheelin

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo   FSU @ Miami

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Country Fried Steak 6:30 PM WOTM 6:30  Pulled Pork

6:30 New Member     Comm. Meeting   Buffet     Officer's Meeting   and Boot Scootin FSU vs. Boston College

7:00 LOOM Business   Boogie Bash by WOTM

    Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Dixie Road

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

6:30 WOTM New 6:00 Joint Officers 6:30  Build your Own Happy Thanksgiving! 6:30 Steak and Burger FSU vs Gators 

Bingo    Member Orientation     Meeting   Sub and Soup Bar    Night Party Time TBD

30 7:00 WOTM Business 6:30 LOOM House Soup Donations Needed! Chef Larry Durrance

   Meeting     Comm. Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Southern Rain

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Your Lodge is closed! Bingo
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LOOM Officers 
Governor  Larry Durrance     728-9771 
Jr. Governor Michael Schoening     567-6517 
Jr. Past Governor Bob Greer     877-8146 
Administrator Richard Williamson     509-0490 
Treasurer  Mike Stillwell     274-0011  
Prelate  Dwight Rhoden      629-4668     
Trustee  Billy Shelfer     320-4499 
Trustee  Darrell Mortier     524-1056 
Trustee  Carl Crayton     597-0640 
Sgt. At Arms Frank Faircloth     433-5943 
Inner Guard Brandon Singletary     264-6407 
Outer Guard Buster Pimental           544-9132 

SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS 

  Sunday  1:00 pm -  7:00 pm 
  Monday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Tuesday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Wednesday  3:00 pm -   10:00 pm 
  Thursday  3:00 pm -   9:00 pm 
  Friday  3:00 pm -   12:00 am 
  Saturday  12:00 pm -  9:00 pm 

QUALIFIED GUESTS 
Just a reminder about being a “Qualified Guest” 
with delinquent dues – you cannot be one.  If you 
have expired dues you cannot enter a Moose 
Lodge.  In order to be allowed to enter the Lodge 
again, you must pay your dues, wait six months, be 
terminated, and join again or be a “Qualified 
Guest”. 

WOTM Officers 

Senior Regent Sue Zuniga  688-7356 

Jr. Grad Regent Ann Stevens  576-1800 

Junior Regent Sonja Guthrie  562-2406 

Chaplain  Vernell Strumski  576-1729 

Sec/Treasurer Pat Browder  562-1123 

Recorder  Rita Stevens  545-9911 

Or you can contact us at WOTM1103@gmail.com 

I want to thank all the College of Regents women for a great job doing the Margo Anderson 

Show.  It takes more than 1 or 2 people to put a show like that together.  You have people to 

sell tickets, decorate, cook and whatever else needs to be done.  It is a lot of work and you 

ladies did a wonderful job.  We would also like to thank Jerry Monk for being the MC for the 

evening. 

  

Thank You, 

Alma Henley 

College of Regents Chairman 



Greetings From Your Administrator, 

 
Last month we declared our 3rd Quarter 2014 (July, August, September) Bingo profits in the amount of 

$30,500. We have disbursed this $30,500 to the following Charities listed below: 

  

$6,000 to the Mooseheart & Moosehaven Endowment Fund  

$2,500 to Big Bend Hospice  

$2,000 to Muscular Dystrophy Association 

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Special Olympics  

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Youth Awareness  

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Safe Surfin  

$1,000 to Boy Scouts-Suwannee River Council  

$1,000 to 2nd Harvest of the Big Bend  

$1,000 to Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare Foundation/Breast Cancer 

$1,000 to St. Vincent de Paul 

$1,000 to Kids 1st Fund 

$1,000 to Tallahassee Sr. Center 

$1,000 to Early Learning Center 

$1,000 to Patriot Guard Riders 

$1,000 to Disabled American Veterans  

$1,000 to Elder Care Services-Leon Co.  

$   500 to Special Olympics-Leon Co.  

$   500 to Leon Co. Humane Society  

$   500 to Alzheimer Project-Leon Co  

$   500 to Florida Sheriff’s Youth Ranches  

$   500 to Lake Jackson Volunteer Fire Department  

$   500 to Teen Challenge-Tallahassee  

$   500 to Ronald McDonald House  

$   500 to Lighthouse of the Big Bend  

$   500 to Gretchen Everheart School Foundation  

$   500 to Habitat for Humanity  

$   500 to Last Hope Rescue  

$   500 to Shriners Hospital for Children  

$   500 to Hope House  

$   500 to Ability First 

  

Welcome New LOOM Members who were voted into our Lodge during the month of October: 

    John Steffens – Sponsor Frank Faircloth Michael Cragg – Sponsor Rita Stevens 

    Joseph Eller – Sponsor Frank Faircloth Cole Dozier – Sponsor Frank Faircloth 

    Learnon Leon Jr – Sponsor John Bailey Ricky Wagner – Sponsor Larry Durrance 

    Jeff Anlauf – Sponsor Richard Williamson Billy Tanner – Sponsor Russell Turner 

    Harry Gaither – Sponsor Jack Gaither  Jeff Valentine – Sponsor Frank Faircloth 

    Keith Estes (re-enrolled) – Sponsor Richard Williamson 

 

 

Fraternally, 

Richard Williamson 

Administrator 



You are cordially invited to the Tallahassee WOTM Chapter #1103  

College of Regents Committee Night to honor: 

Our Newest Collegian 

Annette McIntosh 

and  

Our Red Stole Recipients 

Roberta Davis 

Dawn Mackland 
 

Thursday, November 13, 2014 

7:00 pm 

 

Refreshments to follow 

Members of Higher Degree are requested to wear Regalia 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Due to the upcoming 

Holidays and Special 

Events,  

Taco Bar and Spaghetti 

Nights are  

Cancelled for November 

and December.   

 

Look for New Things 

Happening in 2015 

  FSU vs Gators 
 

November 29, 2014 

Time:  TBA 
 

Prepare yourself for a HUGE 
Football Party! 

 
As Always, bring a covered 
dish to enjoy with others. 

Door Prizes 
Silent Auction Items 

Drink Specials 
 

 
 

 

 

  

  
  

 
 
 

  
  

  

  

ARE YOU READY FOR 

SOME FOOTBALL? 
 

FSU FOOTBALL 

PARTIES ARE UPON US 

AGAIN!! 
 

Nov 8th  Virginia 

Nov 15th  @ Miami 

Nov 22nd  Boston College 

Nov 29th Gators 

  

AS ALWAYS; BRING A COVERED 

DISH TO SHARE!!   TIME OF 

EACH GAME, TBD 

              

Happy Thanksgiving 

 
To all our Moose Members 

and Families!! 

 
We hope you enjoy your 

holiday! 

 
Tallahassee Moose will be 

closed 

so our employees can enjoy 

the holiday. 

 

Be Safe 



LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

LODGE 1075 

1478 CAPITAL CIRCLE NW 

TALLAHASSEE FL  32303 

 

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

Nov 5 Nov 12 Nov 19 Nov 26 
Wings & Things, 
includes FF & 
veggies 
 
Chef Donna & 
Friends 

Chicken & Dumplins, 
Veggie and Cornbread 
 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Country Fried Steak Buffet:  
Includes Rice & Gravy, Corn, 
Baby Limas, Something 
special from Kelly, Biscuits 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Build your own Sub & 
Soup Bar… Donations 
of Soup Needed! 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Nov 7 Nov 14 Nov 21 Nov 28 

Hamburger Steaks 
Dinner 
 
Chef Mens Pool 
Team 1 

Fried Shrimp Dinner 
 
 
Chef WOTM  

Pulled Pork Dinner 
 
 
 
Chef WOTM 

Steak and Burger 
Night 
 
 
Chef Larry Durrance 




